TOWN OF FRYEBURG
RECREATION STORAGE GARAGE CONCRETE SLAB BID
The Town of Fryeburg is accepting bids for the placement of a concrete slab for a 24’ x 36’ storage garage for the Recreation Department to be located at 59 Recreation Drive.  Concrete shall be 4” in thickness, placed monolithically with thickened (12” x 12”) edges.  

Interested bidders should send a bid to Town Manager Katie Haley 16 Lovewell Pond Rd Fryeburg ME 04037.  Bids shall be marked “Recreation Storage Garage Concrete Slab Bid” and shall be received by 2:00 PM on Thursday July 14th, 2022, at which time they will be publicly read.  The Select Board expects to announce its decision at that evening's Select Board meeting. The town reserves the right to accept or deny any and all bids.
Any questions regarding the bid should be directed to the Recreation Director Rick Buzzell at 207-935-3933 or to Katie Haley at 207-935-2805.  

